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RECEIVED 2 1 NOV 2008 

London Borough of Camden 
Planning Services 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC1 H 8EQ 

17 November 2008 

FAO The Chief Planning Officer 

Dear Sir 

Re: Ground Floor Flat, 27 Mackeson Road, London NW3 

I am an architect acting on behalf of my client on a Submission for Planning 
Approval. The scheme, as shown on the original and 3 copies of enclosed 
Drawings 01 and 02 is a proposal for: 

An extension to the side of the Flat with a brick party wall and a double-glazed 
roof. 

In addition, enclosed is a completed Application Form for Planning Approval and a 
cheque for the plan charge of El 50. 

1 trust the above and enclosed information sufficiently explain the proposal and I 
look forward to hearing from you in due time. 

Yours faithfully 

M ' - A ~  6- OAV's 

Malcolm D'Crus 
3 Cecil Avenue 
Enfield, Middlesex 
EN1 1PT 
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Development Control Planning Services 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 

18 December 2008 

FAO Customer Support Team 

Dear Sir 

Application Ref. 2008/5674/INVALID 
Ground Floor Flat, 27 Mackeson Road, London NW3 2LU 

Further to your letter dated 8 December, please find enclosed: 

4 copies of Drawings 01, 02 and 03 at a scale of 1:50 and which includes 
a 1:1250 location plan with the site outlined in red; 

0 4 copies of the completed Certificate B. 

I trust the above and enclosed information sufficiently addresses the issues. 

Yours faithfully 

M/->~ 6. VWA Malcolm D'Crus 
3 Cecil Avenue 
Enfield, Middlesex 
EN1 1PT 


